
GREAT BASIN UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 
157 Short Street, Bishop, California 93514‐3537 

Tel: 760‐872‐8211   www.gbuapcd.org 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

GREAT BASIN UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL 
GOVERNING BOARD  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the special meeting of the Governing Board scheduled on 
January 11, 2017 at 10:00 am in the Inyo County Administrative Center, Board of Supervisors 
Chamber, 224 North Edwards Street (U.S. Highway 395), Independence, California is hereby 
cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 

 
This notice of cancellation was posted at the District offices of the Great Basin Unified Air 
Pollution Control District, 157 Short Street, Bishop CA 93514 on January 9, 2017 as well as the 
District’s website (www.gbuapcd.org). 
 
DATE: January 9, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Tori DeHaven 
Clerk of the Board 

Phillip L. Kiddoo 
Air Pollution Control Officer 


